
 

  

Welcome back! I hope you have all had a lovely summer.  

You are now the oldest, most responsible and wisest pupils here at St. Clement’s. You will be asked to work 

hard, but you will also be given plenty of privileges and ‘grown up’ responsibilities in return. In Year 6, you 

will enjoy having jobs, seeing your buddies and we will be going on our residential trip to Robinwood. 

In this important year we want to provide as much support as we can in preparation for high school. 

• Alongside myself in Year 6 we also have Mrs Edwardson who will support Year 6 throughout the week. 

Mr Lynch will teach Year 6 every Wednesday as I am not in school. Mrs Logan will also support Year 6 

on a Thursday and Friday. 

PE – Wednesday and Thursday 

Children will be swimming on a Wednesday and PE 

on a Friday. Swimming will start on Wednesday 

11th September. 

PE kit is a maroon t-shirt with school logo, black 

shorts and trainers. Black joggers can be worn 

when the weather is cold. Children can come to 

school wearing these on their PE days.  

For swimming, please ensure your child brings in 

their swimming kit and towel: for girls one piece 

costume (no bikini) and for boys swimming shorts 

(no pockets and above the knee). 

 

 

 

There will be lots of things happening in Year 6 such as SATs, Robinwood, Chemistry with Cabbage 

and Bikeability. For each of these there will be separate letters sent out nearer to the time. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Homework 

Reading Every day (20 mins) 

Spelling Friday for Friday 

English (reading 

or SPAG) 

Friday for Wednesday 

Maths Friday for Wednesday 

Times tables Everyday (5 – 10 mins) 

Homework will be set on DB primary in the 

Autumn term.(Times Table Rockstars can be 

used too) and spellings will be sent home in 

their spelling journals. 

 

 

 

Religious Education 

This half term the children will learn about the 

Kingdom of God.  

We will be looking at values we all possess, linking 

it the values we have in school and we will explore 

parables within the bible unpicking the messages 

they give us as Christians.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Reading- Children need to have their 

reading books and diaries in school every 

day.  

Please fill in the reading diaries at home 

either by the children or by an adult. 

If you have any concerns or questions then please see me before/after school or contact the school 

office. 

Thanks for your support,   

Mrs Attwood 
 

Curriculum 

This half term we will be focusing on Evolution 

and Adaptation in Science. 

We will also be doing history, geography, music, 

computing and Spanish 

More information about other subjects we will 

be exploring are on the school website.  

 


